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School diary dates:  
Weds 6th July Year 6 Writhlington 

School transition day  

Thurs 7th move-up day for all year groups 

Fri 8th  11.00 Early Years Sports Day 

(re-arranged date) 

 

Tues 12th 6.00 school production – 

Writhlington School theatre 

Thurs 14th Y5 Taster Day at 

Writhlington School 

Fri 15th  end-of-year reports out 

 

Tues 19th 2.30 end of term for children 

Weds 20th   school closed – INSET Day 5 

 

Thurs 1st & Fri 2nd Sept school closed 

– INSET Days 1 & 2 

Mon 5th  Term 1 starts for children 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Christian Value of the term is Truth and Truthfulness. We will be thinking about telling the whole 

story, living without lies, making the right choices, and having the courage to be honest.  

‘’Tell the truth to each other.’ (Zechariah 8.16) 

  

The St Mary’s Summer Festival! 
 

Congratulations to last week’s Carnival Achievers – 

all were amazing at working well in their teams, 

helping all the children prepare for the Festival – 

cooking, making costumes, dancing & being a samba 

band!:  

Air: Isabella, Cole & Tom  

Earth: Alfie (Class 1), Cameron & Jenna 

Fire: Spencer, Quinn & Nicholas 

Water: Beth (Class 1), Rhiannan &  

Ash B (Class 4) 

Other:  Ben for passing his level 7 swimming 

award 
 

 
 

 

 

There’s still time… to go to The Victoria Hall Gallery   

to view Class 5’s watercolours display! Ends after school tomorrow! 
The coffee bar will be open… 

The Victoria Hall, Radstock 
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Once again, we have been lucky enough to have been offered some free tickets for Bath Philharmonia – a 

concert for the people of Bath, on Friday 8th July 7.30pm at The Forum. We really are lucky as the tickets 

are priced at up to £35! The Roper Family Charitable Trust is supporting the event, which will include 

Rachmaninov’s Rhapsody on a theme of Paganini and Holst’s The Planets. If you would like a family ticket, 

please ask at the office. 

 

Community news: 

Wandsdyke Play Association - WPA is offering exciting, free, inclusive stay and play sessions for children of all ages 

and their parents/carers on three Saturdays during the summer holidays at the Somer Centre in Midsomer Norton. 
Come along from 10am-1pm for loads of fun on the 30th July, 13th and 20th August 
These events are funded via a grant from St Johns Hospital. 
As these are inclusive events, WPA will be working hard to ensure that the activities are accessible to everyone, whatever 
their age and their abilities or additional needs. If you or your child have any specific needs you would like us to plan for in 
advance, then please contact us on 01761 568424 or via email stacey@wpa-play.com. 

Writhlington 127th Flower Show & Fete Saturday 20th August 2.30. Look out for new schedules… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Petra Pan 

Composed and written by Mr Newland and Miss Hull 

The script is written, the songs are composed and the children are busy rehearsing for this year’s 

extravaganza! 

Tuesday 12th July 6.00pm 

Writhlington School Theatre 

Tickets are now available from the school office: 

adults £2.50 / children FREE.  

 

Writhlington have offered to provide refreshments and a bar! 

 

 

http://wpa-play.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=79f1c2031d1a764835b1cd06d&id=fc2514ba7c&e=844392b04f
http://wpa-play.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=79f1c2031d1a764835b1cd06d&id=95a06b5f9f&e=844392b04f
mailto:stacey@wpa-play.com
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